
10th January 2020 

Happy New Year to all you wonderful people. I hope you all had an amazing holiday with the 
children and you are rested, ready to tackle all that 2020 has to offer. 

This week: 

It was so lovely to see the children come bursting back with enthusiasm and excitement for our new 
project. Over the next two terms, we will be learning questioning ‘Where does it all begin?’ This project will 
be heavily focused on History – particularly from the Stone Age to the Iron Age. Throughout each project, 

the class will aim to create something which will go on display for our final outcome (we are aiming to 
create a museum). 

During our Wow Day, the children had the opportunity to become archaeologists and go on their very own 
archaeological dig! There was plenty of excitement but it was really wonderful to see how seriously they 

took it.  

   

     


